
  

 

  
 

Straits Times Index – Ground Rule Update 
 

01 September 2022 

FTSE Russell would like to inform clients of the following updates to the FTSE Straits Times Index Ground 

Rules which are effective immediately: 

Section 4: Index Construction  

Rule 4.1.2 has been clarified as follows 

4.1.2 Companies listed on the SGX Mainboard are eligible for inclusion in the STI. Companies listed on 

other boards (markets) will not be included in the STI. 

 

Section 5: Review of Constituent Companies 

Rule 5.1.3 has been removed. 

 

An updated copy of the FTSE Straits Times Index Ground Rules (v3.2) is now available using the 

following link:  Straits_Times_Index_Ground_Rules.pdf (ftserussell.com) 

<https://research.ftserussell.com/products/downloads/Straits_Times_Index_Ground_Rules.pdf?_ga=2.9
2742104.474480390.1620634938-10986610.1617889923> 
 
Or on the FTSE Russell website: www.ftserussell.com <http://www.ftserussell.com> 
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